----- Original Message-----

From: Bad Dog Frida [e-mail]

Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 2:27 PM
To: Parks, Timothy

Subject: Beth Skogen's Air B & B

Hello,

We are a business a block or so from Beth Skogen's home, where she is
‘applying to be an official bed & breakfast through Air B&B. We fully
support this as we like the idea of Madison visitors coming to our
neighborhood. We think it's good for our local businesses and like the
idea of v151tors getting to know the "real” Madison!

"When we travel we only use resources such as VRBO to find places to stay
- we find it's a much more enjoyable experience than at a large hotel.

If you would like to contact us for further conversation you are welcome
to at the address/phone number below.

Thanks for your time,
Carmen Alcalde "

bad dog frida

Bl Atwood Ave.

Madison, WI 53704

www . baddogfrida.com

"Like" us on facebook!



